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Atlas Corporation
ATTN: Mr. Richarri E. Blubaugh '

Vice President, Governmental
and Environmental Affairs

Republic Plaza, 370 Seventeenth St.
Suite 3150
Denver, Colorado 80202

Dear Mr. Blubaugh:

Your letter dated December 3,1990, indicated your inability to attend the
December 12, 1990, Alternate Concentration Limit (ACL) workshop in Bethesda,
Maryland. I am enclosing a set of the view graphics which were used during the
meeting for your information.

As you can see from these handouts, there has been no significant change in
ACL philosophy or requirements since the October 1988 seminar held in Denver
or ACL methodology for Title II licensees. Since a number of Title II
licensee's representatives attended this recent workshop, some of whom
questioned the need for a follow-on workshop, a representative of the American
Mining Congress has volunteered to aid us in assessing the need for an
additior'' seminar.

When the final summary for the recent Title I meeting is available, we intend
to distribute it to all of our icensees who potentially will be considering
ACL applications.

Sincerely, .

O d> .

/aa4 x.
Ramon E. Hall, Director
Uranium Recovery Field Office
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